From: John Mathew

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 09 March 2022 22:14:14

My name is John Richard Mathew

I suggest that there is no tunnel built under Stonehenge.
Doing this might disturb the stones.

A diversion would allow people to see the Stones.
Yours sincerely,

John Mathew.

Sent from my iPad





